
 
  

  

 Tallinn, 26.06.2025 

  

  

Dear Prof. Rosen Karadimov,  

 

Sincere congratulations on being elected as the new Chairman of the Commission on 

Protection of Competition!  Please also give on my congratulations to the other members of 

the Commission. We wish you continued enthusiasm in your work and look forward to 

fruitful cooperation in the future!  

  

With best wishes,  

  

 

  

Evelin Pärn-Lee  

Director General  

Estonian Competition Authority  


